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NEWSLETTER - MAY 2008

Mothers’ Day is upon us — Goulburn Annual Tournament:
10 & 11 May 2008

It is amazing how quickly time flies; there players keen and our members anticipating
have been some obstacles in our way (not the a marvellous social weekend — the last
least being equine flu, not to mention drought) weekend of the revived southern polo

but here we are looking forward to an exciting circuit. ~

tournament, with our fields looking good,

Sam McMurtrie in hot pursuit past the Club-house.

Enclosed is our Members’ Preferential -ing our next field upgrade, with another
Booking Form for our Dinner Dance, Mothers’ application of sand expected to cost
Day lunch and parking so please respond upwards of $10,000 (to be done after our
promptly and we will do our best to tournament), so if you can contribute
accommodate everyone. towards that cost, your help will be
We have also provided the option of support- appreciated. ~
GOULBURN POLO & CONTACT NUMBERS
PICNIC RACE CLUB INC. SECRETARY Denise McMurtrie — telephone 4842 2707 « facsimile 4842 2675 » mob 0412 919 001
PO Box4A% Goulbnen NSW 2330 PRESIDENT James Bell - tel 9221 2244 (w) 9363 4048 (h) * fax 92212264  mob 0400 48 2100

CLUB CAPTAIN Simon Walker - telephone 6227 6066 * facsimile 6227 6222 = mob 0408 494 773
IMMEDIATE PAST PRESIDENT Richard Maple-Brown - telephone 4829 5110 « facsimile 4829 5121
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The crowd after the final

Report on Annual General Meeting

Our Annual General Meeting was held on 31
March 2008 at the “Pinea” Homestead followed
by dinner kindly provided by Suzie Maple-
Brown.

We were pleased to welcome Simon
Reynolds and Greg Reid on to the Committee,
following the retirement of Hughie Bligh and
Andrew Blake-Dyke.

James Bell
President

Also, the Club resolved to make our Patron,
Mr Jim Maple-Brown, AM, a life member,
a long overdue recognition of his
contribution to the Club over more than half
a century.

Your Committee looks forward to another
successful tournament and we hope to see
you there! ~



